Every Oregonian deserves the right to exist in public without fear of harassment or harm. We are experiencing an epidemic of food
insecurity, unemployment or underemployment, and lack of housing that has been exacerbated by the COVID19 pandemic. This bill
is a step in the right direction in protecting our most vulnerable community members. We must decriminalize the existence of
unhoused people. | support HB 2367 and hope that passing this bill will lead us towards a future where all people can thrive.



